
SB 657 STATEMENT 
 
Calix, Inc. supports the goals of the California Transparency in Supply Chains Act of 2010 (“SB 657”) 
 
The Calix Code of Business Conduct and Ethics (the “Code”) sets out the guidelines for conducting the 
business of Calix and its subsidiaries consistent with the highest standards of business ethics. The Code 
applies to all Calix directors, officers and employees, and requires that they comply with all laws, rules 
and regulations applicable to Calix’s operations. The Code also specifically underscores our commitment 
to providing equal opportunity and fair treatment to all individuals. 
 
Calix is not itself a manufacturer but works closely with third parties to manufacture and deliver our 
products. Calix supports the values and philosophies reflected in the EICC Code of Conduct, which we 
believe to be consistent with the principles of SB 657. However, at this time Calix is not conducting the 
activities outlined in 1714.43(c)(1-5) of SB 657. 


